
May 8, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

Thank you for your letter of May 2, 1996 regarding additional information on potential assassination 

records leads.  My letters to you are starting to sound alike, but once again thank you for your efforts 

in culling your files for helpful information. 

 

As always, I will provide copies of your letter and the accompanying materials to the appropriate 

members of the staff.  When I hear the results of their efforts, I will let you know. 

 

Again, thanks for your support of the Review Board’s work.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


